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Support HB 2668  

AAUW and our 2000 members in Oregon believe in equity for all.  This bill would provide for clarity in 

civil rights protection for all Oregon residents. 

Below is the statement our organization has for participation by individuals.   

 

 

 

We value and seek a diverse membership. There 
are no barriers to full participation in this 
organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, 
age, sexual orientation, national origin, disability, or 
class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Albany, Ashland, Astoria, Baker, Beaverton, Bend, Inc., Corvallis, Eugene-Lane, Grants Pass, Gresham 

Area, Hillsboro-Forest Grove, Klamath Falls, Lake Oswego, Lakeview, Lincoln City, Medford, Ontario, 

Pendleton, Redmond, Roseburg, Salem, Seaside, Tigard Area, Tillamook,  Wallowa County, Oregon 

Online Branch 


